

Welcome everyone to our new and improved council website. We hope to get many regular visitors. Hopefully the information we post on the website will give all Knights brothers and visitors a better understanding of our goals and upcoming events. During this unusual time with the pandemic and other restrictions, our Knights Council intends to continue to plan for events with our parish, our Sacred Heart School and our community.

Our Council hopes to have an event in partnership with the Ladies Guild and their annual bakesale. It will be called Breakfast with Santa. The Knights will offer a full breakfast while the parish children will be able to make their Christmas requests to Santa.

Soon the Knights will be sponsoring an Essay contest with the Sacred Heart School as well as an annual scholarship award for a worthy graduating Senior.

Two of our Knights Officers have been working closely with the new Scout Troop. Our Council is looking forward to working with the Scouts to promote faith based fundraisers.

The Knights will continue to hold monthly fish dinners at the Knights Hall.

In the coming months the Knights will be setting yearly goals with the guidance of our new Grand Knight, Dan Myers and our new Deputy Grand Knight, Mark Proper.

Our Council members are excited looking forward to a positive outcome of the pandemic and the future of our Knights Council.

We would also like to welcome the three sisters of the Holy Spirit. Know that the brother Knights are always at the service of our parish and that includes the wonderful missionary Guadalupan sisters.

Our parish and community are always in our prayers.

May God hold you in the palm of His hand.

Pat Quillian Brother Knight